
Dinner money is £2.20 per day 

Dinner money this half term is £83.60 

Friday Lunch Club is £17.60 

Monday and Friday Lunch Club is £33.00 

School meal arrangements can only be 

changed in the first two weeks of a half 

term. 

Milk 

Milk letters will be sent out shortly—Milk 

this term is £7.00 

There is now a suggestion box in the main re-

ception. Please feel free to add any sugges-

tions/comments. 

Contact Details 

Please ensure you tell the office if any of your 

contact details have changed as soon as possible. 

Afterschool Clubs 

Clubs will start week beginning Monday 15th September 

and finish week beginning Monday 8th December. 

First Aid 

We are currently using a wrist band system for 

children who bump their heads throughout the 

school day. The bright wristband will alert parents, staff, 

kidzone and afterschool club staff that a child has had a 

bump to the head. A phone call home will be made to 

parents to make them aware of the bump. 
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Dates for your diary 
• Ghyll Head—Monday 15th September—Friday 

19th September  

• Macmillan coffee morning—Friday 26th September 

8.30-10.00am everyones welcome! 

• Harvest Festival—Wednesday 1st October at 2.00pm  

• Individual school photos—Monday 10th November 

• School finishes on Friday 24th October for half term 

and re-opens on Monday 3rd November 
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PayPal 

We are embracing new technology in the 

school office to become a cashless 

office. If you can pay for school dinners via our website and 

PayPal that would be very much appreciated. We have had 

lots of positive feedback from parents already using this 

facility. Please give it a try and get log-in details from the 

school office. You can also use PayPal to pay for school 

trips, clubs and music tuition. 



An update from Ms Sorohan 

Welcome back to the new school year it is lovely to see eve-

rybody smart and ready to learn this year. 

 Can I remind parents of the correct school uniform. 

You can find the policy on the website. But can you please 

ensure children are wearing mostly black shoes/grey trou-

sers, skirt, pinafore etc or red and white checked dress. A 

white polo or regular shirt and red jumper/sweatshirt or 

cardigan. Can all fleeces be put on pegs and not worn inside 

school. Thank you for your support with ensuring children 

are in correct uniform. 

 I hope you had a chance to look at Yr 6 2014 SAT’s 

results on the website, we have continued a 3 year trend of 

improvement and have achieved one of the best set of 

scores in Manchester this year, especially for Level 5 in all 

subjects. A huge congratulations to the class of 2014 and 

we hope to continue the trend in 2015. 

Afterschool Clubs 

We still have places in the following clubs:- 

Drama Year 3/4/5/6 Wednesday 

Girls & Boys Football  Year 3/4 Monday 

Girls & Boys Multisports Year 3/4/5/6 Wednesday 

Basketball Year 3/4/5/6 Wednesday 

German Year 3/4/5 Tuesday 

Please see the school office if you are interested in sign-

ing up. 

Year 5/6 

Welcome back, this week your child will take part in our 

WW2 workshop to inspire everyone at the start of our new 

unit ‘The Battle of Britain’. Next week 39 year 6 pupils are 

off to Ghyll Head, the remaining pupils will follow a topic 

planned by their class teacher. 

Year 3/4 

Welcome back. We have an exciting term ahead. This term 

we will be learning about living in the Stone Age time and 

using our investigative skills in science to learn about rocks 

and soils. A visit is planned to the Jewish Museum. Mrs 

Davies’s class will begin swimming lesson on Friday 12th 

September!  

Year 1/2 

This half term the children will be learning about 

significant events from the past (The Great Fire of 

London/The gunpowder plot) we will, where possible, link 

this to our Literacy work. All the children will be visiting 

Withington library. If they are not already members they 

will be given an application form to join the library.   

Early Years 

We welcome all the children into our Early Years. The re-

ception children are all in now and settling down well in 

their new classes. The nursery children are gradually join-

ing us so that they can have a smooth transition into their 

new classes. The children will be doing their learning 

through the theme of ‘Celebrations’ and we will keep you 

informed through our weekly newsletter. 


